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I am a resident of Cannon Beach and have been now for over 14 years. During that 

time, the expenditures by the city, fire, police, infrastructure has grown along with the 

tourist trade. Yes, the tourism dollars are important to our city, but the current 

legislation limits how much and how the TLT taxes are spent. I strongly support this 

legislation.  

Regards, 

Michael W. French 

Cannon Beach, Or. 97110 


